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Vote NO on HB2025!!! 

HB2025 is a horrible bill that would disproportionately financially cripple low income 

OREGONIANS and seniors on fixed incomes. This terrible bill is pricing regular 

OREGONIANS out of car ownership! Rural citizens can’t just hop on a public transit 

bus to get to work!! 

Oregon Businesses would pass the added costs on to their customers, further 

eroding the ability of OREGONIANS to obtain an economically sustainable lifestyle! 

Oregon is already hemorrhaging businesses and citizens who are moving away to 

more affordable states. This will do nothing but drive more citizens away! 

NO to HB2025!! 

Balance the budget…..DON’T increase the taxes on already overburdened 

OREGONIANS! 


